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To All Faculty and Staff:

Hi Colleagues,

This is to announce the link to the Fall, 2009 issue of the SUNY
University Faculty Senate Bulletin.  This issue contains articles by
the Chancellor, the Chair of the Board of Trustees, the
newly-appointed Interim Provost, and the President of the SUNY
University Faculty Senate on matters that they believe are important
to the SUNY family.  In addition, there is some information on the
budget (prior to Governor Paterson's Public Higher Education
Empowerment and Innovation Act--PHEEIA); announcements of four major
appointments to senior administrative positions in SUNY with a brief
description of the new  appointees; the text of the resolution by the
Board of Trustees on "student mobility" (i.e., transfer policies); a
detailed report of the activities of the Senate's Committee on
Undergraduate Academic Programs and Policies; an innovative proposal
for collaborative medical research; a description of the programs at
Upstate Medical University; and much more.  In short, I believe that
you will find the effort to examine the Bulletin quite worthwhile.

Link:  http://www.suny.edu/facultysenate/bulletin.cfm
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